
CRW.508.002.0914 

• Crown Melbourne Board 

Memorandum 

To : Crown Melbourne Board 

From : Joshua Preston 

Date: 4 February 2019 

Subject: Crown Melbourne - Sixth Review of Casino Licence under Sect ion 25 of t he Casino 
Control Act 1991 (Vic) - Update Report 

Dea r Directors, 

Crown Management w ith the support of members of the Crown Resorts Limited Responsible Gaming 

Committee and Crown Resorts Management continue to progress with addressing each of the 
various recommendations. 

Since the last report, Crown has now formally responded to Recommendat ions 1 and 2 and provided 
a submission on each t o t he VCGLR, together with a progress report on all recommendations. 

Please find attached in this respect the following for your information: 

• letter to t he VCGLR re Recommendation 1 dated 24 December 2018; 

• letter t o t he VCGLR re Recommendation 2 dated 24 December 201&; and 

• Section 25 Recommendat ions Table as at l& January 2019, detailing Crown's progress against 
each Recommendation. 

Rega rds 

Joshua Preston 
Chief Legal Officer - Australian Resorts 
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